
SOUTH TAHOE REFUSE CO. 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Douglas County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public 
hearing at 1:00 p.m. on November 19, 2020.  The public hearing will consider the request by South 
Tahoe Refuse Co. to raise residential and commercial rates.  In adherence to Governor Sisolak’s 
Declaration of Emergency and Directive 006 on public meetings, there will be no physical location 
designated for this meeting.  The public will be able to participate in the meeting by watching the 
livestream of the meeting at the Douglas County website: www.douglascountynv.gov.  Instructions 
and information regarding how members of the public may make public comment will be provided 
on the Meeting Agenda posted on the County’s website.  The complete Fee Schedule is available 
at www.southtahoerefuse.com.  The current and proposed rates are as follows: 
 

RESIDENTIAL 
Current 

Rate 
New Rate 

1-1-21 
  

• One 32-Gallon Can 20.07 21.50   

• Two 32-Gallon Cans 38.62 41.37   

     

COMMERCIAL     

• Per 32-Gallon Can 4.62 4.95   

• Per Cubic Yard 29.46 31.55   

• Per Compacted Cubic Yard 38.07 40.78   
 

http://www.douglascountynv.gov/

